
Dublin District Coroner's Court,  

Store Street  

Dublin 1 

 

COVID-19 Response 

The health and wellbeing of Court users and staff is our highest priority. The presence of persons 

at the Coroner's Court requires strict adherence to Government guidelines. The Courtroom will be 

set up in accordance with those guidelines to allow parties to participate safely in inquests. The 

following measures are introduced in the interests of your health and that of other court users. 

 Please arrive no more than 5 - 10 minutes in advance of the inquest 

 Kindly observe social distancing at all times 

 There will be signage to direct your entry to and exit from the Courthouse 

 There will be signage to indicate available seating areas 

 There will be no facilities for waiting in the Courthouse either before or after the inquest 

 Kindly vacate the court room following your inquest to allow our staff to prepare the court 

for the next inquest 

 

PLEASE DO NOT ATTEND COURT IF: 

 You have any known Covid-19 symptoms 

 You have been exposed to someone with COVID-19 in the last 2 weeks  

 You are vulnerable to infection 

 

Thank you for your cooperation 

 


